
"Respect...Commitment...Success" 

STRAWN INDEPENDENT 
S C H O O L D I S T R I C T 

224 E. Walnut Street 

Strawn, Texas 76475 

Brent Dawson 

Superintendent 

(254) 672-5313 

Richard M. Mitchell 

Principal 

(254) 672-5776 

Melanie Cormack 
Counselor 

(254) 672-5776 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Strawn School administration is aware that a number of students intend to drive to school either 

occasionally or on a regular basis. Just a reminder, that all students must register their auto to 

drive and park on school property. It is also important that students and parents are aware that 

under no circumstances can students drive a vehicle without a valid Texas Driver License. 

Strawn School is mindful of the fact that young drivers are at greater risk than older more 

experienced drivers and that travelling with teenage passengers considerably increases the risks 

for young drivers. Consequently, we are conscious of the need to ensure a duty of care for our 

students. 

We are also committed to ensuring that the Strawn community maintains a positive perception of 

the school and that irresponsible and unsafe driving by students w i l l inevitably have a negative 

effect on the school's image within the community. We therefore have an expectation that 

students wi l l drive to and from school in a safe and responsible manner. 

Our utmost goal is the safety and welfare of all of our students as they come to and from campus. 

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation with this important issue. 

Richard M. Mitchell, M.Ed. 

Principal 
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